
FTAA Meeting Minutes –February 19, 2018 

Present:    

Alissa Carver, Robb Schoener, Cathy Baker, Mike Martino, Scott Martenis, Bill Carver, Raph Margolin, 
Tom Fleming, Michele Fleming, Matt Bodner, Marc Green, Keith Tone 

Meeting called to order by Alissa Carver 

Presidents Report – Alissa Carver 

• Read letter from Easton Booster Club 
 

VP Report – Robb Schoener 

• Updating Bi-Laws for drug and alcohol use during games and at sporting events 

 

Treasurers Report – Mike Martino 

 

June FTAA Account Balances 

General account $18,775.58  

Sports Accounts $18,385.42  

Actual General Account Balance  
(General - Sports Acct) 

$390.16  

Sign Up Account $36,524.90 

Total FTAA Available Funds $36,915.06 

 

Secretary Report – Cathy Baker 

• NTR 

 

Sport Reports: 

Baseball – Scott Martenis – Sign-ups have increased by 18 kids.  Currently have 4 tee-ball teams, 3 for 
each level up, and 2 7/8 grade teams.  Opening day parade will be held on April, 21st at Forks Community 



Center.  Tournament is June, 24th.  Cal Ripken folded so those kids have other opportunities available to 
them.   
  
Basketball – Jeff Baker – U17 championship game will be held on 2/24 vs Pleasant Valley.  Three U16 
championship tournaments.  Season ends on 3/18.  Playoffs start the following weekend. 

Cheering – Stacy Menza  – NOT PRESENT   

Football – Matt Bodnar_-  League went to 2 divisions.  The divisions are now separated by county.  9 
games season this Fall.  Season will start earlier than usual.  Forks Football has put a handbook together.  
The Pietraszkiewicz Family will redo the inside of the Falcon’s Nest (new flooring etc) 

Lacrosse – Alissa Carver – sign ups are open have a total of 104 kids. Out of towners were approved. 

Soccer – Raph Margolin –111 kids signed up so far for Spring Soccer.  Looking to start the season on 
April 9th.   

Softball – Marc Green- 65 girls are signed up for the 2018 season.  All coaches are good.  Looking for a T-
Ball coach at this time.  Easton girls who live in Forks will help with coaching some the younger players.  
Registration is open until 2/28.  

Wrestling – Tom Fleming – Hosted the year end VEWL tournament 2/9-2/10 Forks took 2nd place in the 
league.  Novice tournament was held at North Hampton.  Hosting awards night on 2/23.  Planning a 
picnic in the spring.   

Fundraising Committee – Tom Fleming looking into golf tournament for July/August.  Many volunteers 
will be needed to make this event successful. Money raised by this event will be divided equally among 
each sport.  Most of the money raised comes from sponsorship.  

Recreation Board –Uniform sponsorship has been approved.  If you have a sponsorship of some kind the 
uniforms must remain in Forks colors.  Sponsorship banners can go up at fields but they must be 
removed on the same day they go up.  FTAA will get a policy in place regarding sponsorship.   

Old Business:  

•  
 
New Business 
 

•  
 
   

 


